From: Jon Demshar

To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS); Youna. Victor (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); SafaiStaff (BOS); Chan. Connie (BOS);
ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; Peskin, Aaron (BOS); PeskinStaff (BOS)

Subject: Please Amend HSH Commission Charter Amendment - Oppose as Currently Written

Date: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 8:53:03 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Hello Supervisors:

My name is Jon and | live in San Francisco. I'm writing to urge Supervisor Chan to amend
Sup. Saf‘ai's proposed HSH Commission charter amendment.

There are three very specific amendments i'd like to join in calling for:
1. The commission is not composed of a majority of mayoral appointees
2. The commission has a seat for a current permanent supportive housing tenant appointed by

the Board of Supervisors
3. The Supervisor removes the seat concerning merchant/neighborhood groups.

Please oppose the Charter Amendment unless the three recommendations above are
incorporated.

Sincerely,
Jon Demshar

jon demshar | demshar.it | 415.231.5158

-- sent via iPhone --
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